
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Allowance 
Expenditure Authorization (AEA) No. A-025 for the 2017 
Bond Transportation Center Replacement Project in the 
amount of $39,981.

BACKGROUND: On October 24, 2023, the 2017 Bond Transportation 
Center Replacement Project contract was awarded to 
ICI Construction, Inc. in the amount of $30,357,000.

AEA No. A-025 consists of the following items:

CPR No. 20R2: Skylift Installation and
Modification to Building ‘B’ Slab:                                 $39,981

• Owner purchased and installed vehicle lift equipment 
required a recessed slab with steel embeds and 
underground conduit/electrical to console, not included in 
the original scope of work.

Total AEA No. A-025:                                 $39,981

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding in the amount of $39,981 is provided by the 
Contract Owner’s Contingency Allowance for the 2017 
Bond Transportation Center Replacement Project.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Allowance Expenditure 
Authorization (AEA) No. A-025 for the 2017 Bond 
Transportation Center Replacement Project in the 
amount of $39,981.
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